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Flippaball Years 5-6, Semester 2, 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Please find below information on Semester 2 (Term 3 & 4) Flippaball* for Year 5-6 players. 
*Flippaball is a junior version of Waterpolo 
 
Players must be confident in deep water, as they MAY not always be able to touch the bottom of the 
pool. Please also note that due to the structure of the league, the commitment to Flippaball in 2021 
is for a Semester (Terms 1-2). Priority will be given to players returning from Semester 1, but new 
players will be considered if team numbers allow. 

Please note – a minimum number of players will be required in order for a team to be entered into 
the Semester 2 League. Confirmation will be provided after the registration close date. 

Location: Millennium Institute National Aquatic Centre 
Antares Place, Mairangi Bay 

Game Day: Sunday 

Dates: Sunday 1st August 2021 – Sunday 26th September 2021 (no game 15/8) 
Sunday 31st October 2021 – Sunday 12th December 2021 

Game Times: 

Trainings: 

Vary 4:00pm – 7:00pm (as per a weekly draw) 

Saturday afternoon/evening  
(time TBC for Semester 2, but likely to remain 6:00pm – 7:00pm) 

Equipment and 
Uniform: 

Suitable swimwear for games. 
Students to bring towel/drink bottle. Playing caps provided. 

Cost: 

 
Coach /Manager: 

 

$ 230.00 per player (2 terms)  

 
Each team will require a coach & manager for Semester 2  

Registration: Registrations close 9am, Tuesday 22nd June 2021 

Click here to register 

It is important to note when registrations close, Pinehurst School then commits the players and team/s to the event/sport 
and therefore must honour these fees. If you were to withdraw your child after the registration closing date and ask for a 
refund, this would mean other parents are effectively paying for this fee. To be fair on other parents, students and their 
families, Pinehurst School will under no circumstances provide a refund after the registration closing date. 

Kind regards, 

 

Kelly Lindsay 
Sports Coordinator Yr 1 - 8  
  

Phone: +64 (0)9 414 0960 EXT 921  
Mobile: +64 (0)21 253 5243  
Email: Kelly.Lindsay@pinehurst.school.nz 

https://www.pinehurst.school.nz/co-curricular/sport-at-pinehurst/sports-registration/

